

**OFFICERS** 

June 7, 2012 President

**Emily Clinton** 

Vice President

Kevin Kloesel

Treasurer Mary Hatley

Secretary Francine Gissy

Past President Jennifer Newell

Brenda Hall, City Clerk

City of Norman

201 West Gray

Norman, OK 73069

## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

Mehdi Azimi

Carol Bauman

Debby Burns

Jim Burns

**Bridget Childers** 

Lisa Cox

Mark Cox

Sherry Davis

Tommy Fazendin

Lucinda Francis

Joan Johnson

Doug Lyle

Cindy Merrick

Payam Nael

Deidra Peters

Katy Powers

Sharon Rentzel

Julie Sondag

Kate Stanton

Evan Taylor Glenda Thomas

Sarah Williams

EX-OFFICIO

Heidi Brandenburg

Joseph King

Dan Quinn

**EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR** Katie Fitzgerald, MSW

> A United Way of Norman Agency

Dear Ms. Hall:

I am writing to request City Council consideration of a contract with Center for Children and Families, Inc., in the amount of \$90,000, following approval of the FY 2013 budget. I would appreciate notification of the scheduled City Council agenda item so that I may be present to respond to questions. If approved, please mail the check to the address below.

We are thankful for the City of Norman's ongoing support of Neighborhood Centers and look forward to our continued partnership. If you have any questions, please contact Liz Biolley, Director of Administrative Support at (405) 364-1420.

Sincerely,

Katie Fitzgerald, MSW **Executive Director**